
The next meeting of the Badger Knife Club (BKC) will be Sunday, January 28, 2024, at  

7 p.m. at the Three Harbors Council, Boy Scouts of America, 330 S. 84 St., Milwaukee, WI,  

lower level PieperPower Learning Center. (Exit 306 off I-94 at S. 84 St.). 

Enter at the rear of the building due to possible slippery condition at the side of the 

building. The open stairway may be slippery. 

This meeting may be subject to cancellation due to snowy and slippery conditions. You 

can call at our answering phone (414) 479-9765 and listen to the recorded message. 

Special thanks to Jon Winski for his very informative program presented at our Octo-

ber meeting.  

     Bob Schrap, President, Badger Knife Club 

Guest Speaker is Life Member Keith Jacobs  
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Mark your Calendar! 

2024 Annual Badger Knife Show March 22, 23 and 24, 2024 

 

Follow the club on our NEW Facebook page:  

The Official Badger Knife Club https://www.facebook.com/groups/3279707665601251/ 


